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Former REA Building Condemned by Amtrak 
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Amtrak has condemned the former Railway Express Agency building, located 
near Washington Union Station, to make way for the company’s plans to 
increase capacity and speed as well as ensure access to numerous electrical 
and communications easements. Read about it in this High Green! 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, November 4 at 8 p.m. in Building CC, Room 212 at 
Montgomery College in Rockville, MD, with a presentation by Carl Franz on this summer’s 
No. 611 trips. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, December 2 at 8 p.m. in Building CC, Room 212 at 
Montgomery College in Rockville, MD, featuring Alex Mayes’ annual Year in Review. 
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